
 

 
 

SENATOR CHUCK THOMSEN 
 

March 20, 2013 
 

Letter in support of HB3126 
 
Chair Barker, Members of the committee, 
 
Colleagues, after careful consideration House Bill 3126 has been adopted as a priority bill for the 
Multnomah County Caucus. The Multnomah County Caucus includes 27 legislators with 
constituents from Multnomah County. 
 
25 members of the caucus have voted yes to prioritize this bill, and two have abstained.  
 
This is the first, and possibly the only bill our caucus will so enthusiastically embrace. It means a 
lot to our County.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Senator Chuck Thomsen 
Chair Multnomah County Caucus 
Senate District 26 
 
 
 


